Trinity UCC Preschool Newsletter 
MAY 2025
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]Hello Trinity Families! It is hard to believe that this is the last of the school year newsletters! Summer is close, but we still have a few short weeks left. I would like to thank all of you for your support in our programs, fundraisers, and teachers throughout this school year!  We appreciate this more than you can imagine! I would also like to thank all of you for your support as I started my new role as director here at Trinity UCC and I look forward to working with you and your children again next year! I would also like to thank Danielle Stoner and Courtney Schreiber for their time and efforts committed to the Preschool Board! Their input has been invaluable and much appreciated! Finally, all of us here at Trinity UCC would like to wish Miss Karen all the best as she shifts gears so she can pursue some long-awaited opportunities. Her time and dedication to our preschool will surely be missed-THANK YOU!

SNOW MAKE-UP DAYS:
We will be making up our snow days as two extended days on Thursday, May 8 (2-Day and Tiny Tots) and Friday, May 9 (3-Day and 4-Day). Please pack a lunch for your child and pick up at 2:00. If you would like to pick your child up at normal time, that is fine too, please just let us know by email or a written note. Thank you!

Spring Program
Mark your calendars for our Spring Program for our 3-Day and 4-Day classes. The Spring Program will take place on Monday, May 5th at 11:00 in the Big Room. Please enter through the bottom doors. If it is a nice day feel free to pack a picnic lunch and stay to play with some friends outside on the playground. 

Summer Camp
Trinity UCC Preschool will be hosting SUMMER CAMP the week of May 12th (science) and the week of May 19th (art). M/W/F for 4 and 5 year olds ($90/week) and T/TH for 2 and 3 year olds ($65/week). This is open to the public as well so tell a friend to join in on the fun! A registration form and more details can be found on our website https://www.trinityeastpete.org/preschool/

Friendship Fest
This is a fun event for all, hosted by the church as a fundraiser for our preschool! Come on out to reconnect with friends and families and join in on the fun, festivities, and raise some funds for the Preschool! 
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Family Surveys
For those of you who have already completed our survey, thank you! We appreciate your feedback and are always looking for ways to improve the preschool experience! If you haven’t had a chance to give us your feedback, please click on the link, it only takes a minute or two! Thank you!
https://forms.gle/dFQ39RhrazAj2TUy5

Registration - 2025-2026 School Year
We still have some openings for the 25/26 school year. Please spread the word through your social media groups as we want to fill our classrooms! Direct anyone interested to call (717-569-1632) or email the director, Amy Grube, preschool@trinityeastpete.org, or head to our website, https://www.trinityeastpete.org/preschool/registration/  for a registration brochure.
SPECIAL DATES:
 
CLASSROOM EXPERIENCES:
Miss Crystal and Miss Kelly 4 Day: It’s hard to believe, but the school year is quickly coming to a close- and that means our preschoolers are almost kindergarteners! Before we say our goodbyes, we still have a bunch of exciting events planned including a teddy bear picnic, bus ride and a Spring Concert! Thank you for an amazing year, it’s been a joy to watch them grow, learn and shine!

Miss Karen and Mrs. Cox 3 Day: This year went by very fast with this class. The creativity and amazing questions kept this class moving. We will finish the year with book sharing show and tell with a favorite choice from home. 
 
Miss Karen and Miss Ashley 2 Day: Each class has its own personality. This one has energy and is always ready for the next adventure. Our last day will be an extended class where the kids will bring their lunch!

Miss Crystal and Miss Kelly Tiny Tots: We can’t believe how quickly this school year has flown by! It has been a wonderful journey filled with fun memories, creative crafts and great friendships. Thank you for a wonderful year and being part of our preschool family.

ENRICHMENT CLASS: Enrichment was an amazing experience this year!  We had experiments, problem solving, use of different materials, cooking, an Art Show, and had some messy fun. The kids were creative and jumped right in!







image1.png




image2.png
ST 2028,

- S AN
FRIENDSHIEEE R ey
ES
& T

FOOD TRUCKS - CRAFT VENDQRg 3

¥ Magician - Face Painter - Bounce House - Games
Concert - Keystone Fiddlers 5-6 PM ‘

2340 State St., East Petersburg





